
Six year old, Alex Fischer, was delighted to get the privilege to be the May-
or for the Day on Tuesday, August 29th.  Alex is a first grader at Blackwood 
Elementary School in Gloucester Township. He expressed his future am-
bitions to be a “Mayor, lawyer, and a doctor”; and he came with plenty of 
questions for Mayor Mayer.
Mayor Alex was sworn in as honorary Mayor for the Day and given his very 
own GT lapel pin. Shortly after, he began his day by touring the Municipali-
ty. At lunch time he attended a meeting at his place of choice--Burger King. 
Last but not least, he finished off this special day with his very first ribbon 
cutting. Gloucester Township and Mayor Mayer were happy to welcome 
Alex as Mayor for the Day and teach him what it takes to be the Mayor of 
our beautiful Township!
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First Grade Going
on Mayor
Check out photos from Alex’s fun day 

as the Mayor!
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Two Teens Give 
back to GT K9s
Two local high school boys provided 

custom body armor for GT K9s.
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JDRF Lemonade
Stand
Abby’s Army of Hope held a lemonade 

stand at Veterans park to raise funds 

and awareness for JDRF.

First Grader, Alex Fischer,
Enjoys Being Mayor for a Day!

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From the Police Department to Public Works to the Depart-
ment of Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the 
latest news in our community!
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MORE PICTURES FROM ALEX’S 

FUN-FILLED DAY AS MAYOR!

Mayor Mayer, Mayor Alex, & Judge Trabosh. Mayor Mayer & Mayor Alex stopped byBurger King, 
Alex’s place of choice, for lunch.

Mayor Alex checking out the council room with Mayor Mayer. Mayor Mayer & Mayor Alex posing with GTPD Rescue 
Vehicle.

Mayor Alex practicing for a big speech at the Inspira ribbon
cutting.

Mayor Alex cutting the ribbon for the brand new urgent care
facility in our Township.



On Wednesday, August 30th the ribbon was cut for the 
new Inspira Urgent Care and Imaging Center at the 
Marketplace on Chews Landing Road. 
Inspira Health Network is a charitable nonprofit health 
care organization serving communities across southern 
New Jersey. The network, which traces its roots to 1899, 
comprises three hospitals, a comprehensive cancer cen-
ter, several multi-specialty health centers and a total of 
more than 125 access points. These include urgent care; 
outpatient imaging and rehabilitation; numerous spe-
cialty centers; home care and hospice; and more than 30 
primary and specialty physician practices in Gloucester, 
Cumberland, Salem and Camden counties. 
Mayor Mayer and Assemblywoman Gabriela Mosquera 
welcomed this new urgent care facility and its staff to 
Gloucester Township. They recognize the facility’s con-
venience as a benefit to our residents.

On Monday, August 28th, two Gloucester Township 
residents, Michael Rebbecchi Jr. and Devon Osgood, 
presented Gloucester Township Police Department 
K9s: Sarge, Cody and Nico with custom body armor.
Michael and Devin are motivated high school seniors 
from St. Augustine Preparatory School that created 
Operation K9 Kevlar as a community project to help 
raise money and donate body armor to police K9s. 
The Gloucester Township Police Department thanked 
these two exceptional teens for their dedication to our 
community.

Pancake Breakfast

GT WELCOMES NEW 

INSPIRA URGENT CARE

Join the First Presbyterian Church in Blackwood on Sunday, September 10th at 9:30AM 

for a delicious Pancake Breakfast to kick off the start of a new year of Sunday School & 

Youth Group.

Sunday School: ages 2-Gr. 6 

Youth Group: Gr. 7-12.  

Also check out their Adult Class!

Two Teens Provide GT K9s 
with Custom Body Armor



Lemonade Stand for 
Type 1 Diabetes

There will be a Community Ecumenical Prayer Meet-
ing in the sanctuary of the First Presbyterian Church, 
21 East Church Street, Blackwood, NJ on Monday, 
September 11th, at 7:00pm.  The congregation offers 
this worship and prayer opportunity for the commu-
nity to come together and pray for our nation on the 
16th anniversary of the 9/11 attacks.

COMMUNITY ECUMENICAL 

PRAYER MEETING

For more information and to regis-
ter, please visit: http://www2.jdrf.
org/

Abby Hess, from Abby’s Army of 
Hope, held a lemonade stand at Vet-
erans Park on August 31st to raise 
funds and awareness for the Juvenile 
Diabetes Research Foundation. 
Abby and her team will be taking 
part in the JDRF One Walk on Sun-
day, October 22nd. If you would like 
to help turn Type 1 into Type None, 
create your own team to walk or 
joins ours--the GTCrusaders!

Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Sincerely, 

Save the Date!
CAMDEN COUNTY FAIR

The Camden County Fair will be held at the Lakeland Complex 

located at 508 Lakeland Road on September 23rd and 24th. 

There will be rides, games, live music, pony rides, carnival food, 

and more! Admission and parking are free. For more informa-

tion visit camdencounty.com/2017fair 

http://www2.jdrf.org/site/TR?fr_id=7021&pg=entry
http://www2.jdrf.org/site/TR?fr_id=7021&pg=entry
http://www.camdencounty.com/service/2017-camden-county-fair/

